Dbnubor 2,

Mr. W, W, Fuller,
Fuller Grain Company,
Board of Trade Building,

D“r mo Mlﬂri

Thank you for your fine letter of November
29the I am sorry that we do not yet have our supply of
printed schedules of owr basketball games, but I em enclos-
ing a typed copy which wlll give you the dates.

The Towa City Pre-Flight school found it
necessary to cancel thelr game with us on January 25th,
and since there have been one or two other changes we have
delayed in getting the printed schedules. However, I -111
be happy to send you a supply as soon as possible.

Inlnppytemmn.tyoummm
- Lawrence Jowrnal-ilorld, and I am sure that a subseription
to the University Daily Xansam will give you still further

information on basketball news, I believe the subsoription

mtmmivmiwmmnmmnthomdofmm&'
ball season will be lhout $1.50,

We are extremely bmy with our conditioning
progran in the Department of Physical Education, and I find

itmnrytndawmhmg atmm.

- Ihnpomtyou'illb-ablohmmot
ourgmlinlmm.uuuutmmmﬁity.
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Director of Physical Education,
PCAAH F - Varsity Basketball Coach.




